OSabadell

We hereby give notice of our intention to hold a meeting with analysts and institutional
investors on 24 July 2025 at 08:30 CEST, for the purpose of reporting on Banco
Sabadell’s Strategic plan 2025-27.

Those interested can follow the presentation via a live streaming of the event on Banco
Sabadell’s corporate website (www.grupobancosabadell.com).

A recording of the presentation will be available on Banco Sabadell’s corporate website
for all those interested.

On the same day, 24 July, a press conference will take place from 12:00 CEST, at Banco
Sabadell corporate building located in calle Sena, 12 of Sant Cugat del Vallés in
Barcelona, and can be followed via a live streaming on Banco Sabadell's corporate
website.

Likewise, in connection with Banco Sabadell's results for the second quarter of 2025, on
the same day, 24 July, from 06:30 CEST, an audio webcast presentation will be available
on Banco Sabadell's corporate website for those interested in such results.

The documentation related to the Strategic plan 2025-27 and these results will be made

public in advance through their submission to the National Securities Market Commission
(Comisién Nacional del Mercado de Valores — CNMV-).

Gonzalo Barettino Coloma
Secretary General

Sabadell, 22 July 2025

The English version is a translation of the original in Spanish and is provided for information purposes only. In case
of discrepancy, the original version in Spanish shall prevail.
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